

TEH2A 1140102E May 6, 2011

Ms. Susan Daniels 9754 Thwing Road Chardon, Ohio 44024

Dear Ms. Daniels:

This letter is in response to your inquiry to Commissioner Astrue concerning President Obama's Social Security records.

After reviewing the information you provided, we disagree with your conclusion that a person's Social Security number depends upon the address of residence. Furthermore, we would not have information related to your question regarding the numbering of Selective Service forms. Please direct questions regarding a Selective Service form (SSS Form 3B) to the Selective Service System.

Sincerely,

Frank Biro

Acting Associate Commissioner Office of Public Inquiries